Public Hearing

The Mills Town Council will hold a public hearing on 29 September 2020, at 7:05 p.m.,
or as time allows, at the Mills Town Hall located at 704 Fourth Street in Mills, Wyoming,
to consider a petition for a zone change from Established Industrial (E-I) to Established
Residential (E-R) for Tract 2, Sullivan Simple Subdivision, Town of Mills, Natrona
County, Wyoming .

Comments can be made in writing and given to the Town Clerk or Town Planner prior to
22 September 2020. Comments will also be taken at the public hearings on the date,
time, and location listed above.
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